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15th March 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Sport Relief 
 

Next week Mount Charles School will be raising money for Sport Relief.  Sport Relief uses funds raised to 
tackle critical issues affecting people across the UK and the world. It is a great event for bringing people 
together to get active, raise money and change lives.  
 
Our amazing School Council have worked hard to organise our Sport Relief events and have come up with 
the idea of “5 days 5 sports”. Each day they will be running sporting activities in the top yard from 
12.30pm til 1.00pm with the aid of staff members.  The aim of these events is to encourage everyone to 
be more active, as well as raising money.  For each activity we would welcome a donation of 20p and this 
money should be paid into class teachers on Monday morning. 
 

Monday 19th March  - Football 
Tuesday 20th March  - Netball 
Wednesday 21st March - Tag rugby and races 
Thursday 22nd March   - Rounders 
Friday 23rd March  - Tennis 

 
Wrist bands will be on sale each day for £1.00. 
 
There will be a cake sale during the school day on Friday and we would welcome donations of cakes and 
buns on that day.  If your child has allergies you are welcome to send in something suitable for them to 
eat.  Items will be on sale for 20p.  Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 should give this money to their 
classteacher.  Juniors will be able to buy cakes in class. 
 
We hope you will support this very deserving charity and we hope children will have run raising money 
for Sport Relief. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Knuckey 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


